

Office of Diversity & Inclusion Initiatives Newsletter

Volume 1 | Issue 1 Article 6

2016

Recruitment

Follow this and additional works at: http://jdc.jefferson.edu/skmcdiversity

Part of the Medicine and Health Sciences Commons

Let us know how access to this document benefits you

Recommended Citation

(2016) "Recruitment," Office of Diversity & Inclusion Initiatives Newsletter: Vol. 1 : Iss. 1 , Article 6. Available at: http://jdc.jefferson.edu/skmcdiversity/vol1/iss1/6

This Article is brought to you for free and open access by the Jefferson Digital Commons. The Jefferson Digital Commons is a service of Thomas Jefferson University's Center for Teaching and Learning (CTL). The Commons is a showcase for Jefferson books and journals, peer-reviewed scholarly publications, unique historical collections from the University archives, and teaching tools. The Jefferson Digital Commons allows researchers and interested readers anywhere in the world to learn about and keep up to date with Jefferson scholarship. This article has been accepted for inclusion in Office of Diversity & Inclusion Initiatives Newsletter by an authorized administrator of the Jefferson Digital Commons. For more information, please contact: JeffersonDigitalCommons@jefferson.edu.

Recruitment

In 2015, SKMC took a team approach to recruitment. A team comprised of students, residents, and faculty, along with the diversity deans staffed recruiting tables at a variety of national venues. SKMC regularlyrecruits at the AAMC Minority Career Fair, the Student National Medical Association, and the Latino Medical Student Association. At the National Medical Association (the oldest and largest medical association for black physicians) in August 2015, the team included Mr. Joseph Hill, Chief Diversity Officer for Thomas Jefferson University.

Visits to smaller recruiting fairs and individual colleges or universities were conducted by Drs. Lopez and Trice. These visits included Lincoln University, University of Maryland – Baltimore County, Delaware State University, Xavier University of Louisiana, and Rutgers University.

In January 2016, the Office of Diversity and Inclusion Initiatives, with the assistance of underrepresented minority and LGBTQ medical students, began hosting a reception for URM and LGBTQ students during their SKMC interview day. This allowed applicants who desired more information about diversity and inclusion at SKMC and TJU to spend time with the diversity deans as well as SKMC medical students who are involved in diversity activity. In April, the ODII will host a reception as part of SKMC's Office of Admissions Second Look Visit during which accepted URM and LGBTQ applicants can interact with current SKMC students to gain further insight and aid potential students in their decision to matriculate.

Student Group Activity



SNMA leaders with Dr. John Rich who spoke to students about addressing community violence.

Student National MedicalAssociation (Salam Beah, SKMC 2018)

- SKMC and SNMA hosted: Addressing Community Violence in the City of Brotherly Love for Black History Month
- A mentorship program between SNMA and the MAPS chapter at Jefferson has been established
- A minority faculty-student mentorship program has been developed
- Indyah Brown, president-elect andAlexus Cooper, vice-president-elect (both SKMC 2019), are part of a team of students, residents and faculty recruiting at the SNMA Annual Medical Education Conference March 24-26 in Austin, TX
- Discussing the Peter Liang conviction with SNMA and APAMSA